
 

Updated 10.21.21 

Update on Masks at Mass 

Masks: 
Those who are in the high-risk categories are encouraged to remain home. We have a separate 
set of pews reserved for those who desire to wear a mask and maintain social 
distancing.  Limited supply of masks are available to anyone who prefers to wear one. 

 
A section of pews is reserved for those who wish to wear masks and socially distance. It is to the left 
of the altar adjacent to the west wall. Pew roping marks the area. This is intended to be only a 
temporary situation 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Parish Office (740-587-3254) 
 

Thank you for your patience and prayers. 
 


